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NSW PSSA Cross Country 
Congratulations to Ava White who represented WSSA at the 
NSW PSSA Cross Country Carnival in Sydney last week. Ava has 
qualified to this level, representing her school, district and 
Western area for the past four years and should be super proud 
of the effort and dedication she has shown to achieve this. An 
absolutely wonderful achievement Ava! 

Education Week - Ignite your potential! 
Staff and students would love for you to join our team on Tuesday September 5 at 10am 
for a morning of fun and ignition with STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering and 
Mathematics). 
Our showcase assembly featuring our eisteddfod items will commence at 10am, followed 
by a shared high tea for the community in the library while the students enjoy their Lunch 
1 in the playground. From 11.15am  to 1.15pm there will be STEAM rotations to ignite learning into full on fun with two 
rotations of 45 minutes, where students will move around the school participating in activities that celebrate STEAM. 
Also available on the day will be a helpful team of NPS staff to assist Year 6 families to complete Narromine High School 
enrolment forms. This service will be 
located in the library near the shared 
community morning tea. 
We look forward to celebrating Education 
Week 2025 with you next Tuesday 5 
September. 
Year 6 Fundraiser 
We are encouraging everyone to get comfy 
and wear your pyjamas on Wednesday 6 
August to help Year 6 raise funds for their 
farewell. Students are encouraged to bring a 
gold coin donation and wear weather 
appropriate PJs and sensible covered in 
footwear. 
Explore Kindy 
Calling all Kindergarten 2026 students and 
families to an ‘Explore Kindy’ session at 
Narromine Public School from 10 to 11am 
on Wednesday 6 August. Join Mrs Atchison 
for literacy and numeracy activities in the 
Kinder Transition room. Our Healthy 
Canteen Tastebuds will be catering for your 
morning tea, please bring a hat and a water 
bottle. Mrs Atchison will be the smiley face 
at the office ready to take you to your 
‘Explore Kindy’ session. 
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Toy Story the Musical  
The countdown is on… only 5 weeks to go!  
Families have been informed of costume requirements (to bring to school by 
next week) and students are busy practising. The NPS bi-annual 
performance is open to the greater Narromine and surrounding 
communities – to infinity and beyond… we would love to see as many 
people as possible join in the fun and antics of Andy’s toy room. 
Community performances will be on Tuesday 2 September (11am and 6pm) 
and Wednesday 3 September (6pm). 
New fixed equipment 
We were very 
excited to officially 
open the new fixed 
equipment in our 
playground this 
week. At NPS we 
support our 
students’ physical 
wellbeing by 
providing safe and 
nurturing play 
environments. 
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Sport 
 
PSSA Knock Out Rugby Union 
The NPS PSSA Rugby Union team took to the 
field for the PSSA Western Knockout gala day 
at the end of last term. The students improved 
across the day throughout their games and 
were victorious in the last game of the day 
placing them fifth in the division.   
Kevin Geyer - Rugby Coordinator 
Athletics Carnival 
NPS will be holding the annual Athletics 
Carnival this Friday, 1 August at Peyton Park. 
All students in Year 3-6, and Year 2 students 
who turn 8 in 2025, will attend the carnival on 
the day. Students will be walking to the oval 
from our school after the K-2 mini athletics 
races which will be held at the NPS oval at 9am. All students are encouraged to wear weather and sport appropriate clothes in 
house colours (Bogan – blue, Macquarie – green, Castlereagh – red and Namoi – yellow). Spectators are welcome to support our 
students. The NPS P&C will be operating a canteen at the oval on the day. Students attending the carnival are reminded not to 
order their lunch through the school canteen as 
they will be at Peyton Park. Students can 
purchase lunch from the Athletics Carnival 
canteen. Students who progress to the next 
level will attend the Gobondery NARRAF 
Athletics Carnival at Barden Park in Dubbo on 
Tuesday 28 August. 
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Term 2 Year 3-6 PBL Social – NAIDOC THEME 
 
Students farewelled Term 2 with a fun filled NAIDOC themed social and disco as a PBL reward. 
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NAIDOC Day 
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Term 2 Calendar 
 

Community  

MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 


